
The ASASU Council of Presidents met on June 22, 2016.  Everyone participated.  The following is a 
summary of the discussion: 
  
·         Dr. Aaron Krasnow met with the Council to discuss Counseling and Health Services.  
Council members were enthusiastic about the discussion and how ASASU can assist. 
·         Martha Byrd, Alumni, and Dave Cohen, SDA, met with the Council to discuss ideas for 
getting young alumni (defined 3 years post-graduation) more involved with the University and 
athletics.  Council is considering supporting a young alumni section at football games as a pilot 
program. 
·         Council set schedule for July/August meetings:  July 5, 19, 26, August 2, 9 at10am-noon 
and July 11 at 4:30-6:30pm. 
·         Financial Aid will be rolling out a new service regarding financial literacy.  COP agreed to 
attend and recruit 2-3 other students to offer feedback on the service.  Session is slated for 
Monday, June 27 at 10:30am.   
·         Council was reminded about importance of recruiting and appointing students to University 
Boards/Committees.  Goal for completion is August 1.  Enlist advisors and Deans for 
assistance. 
·         Ryan O’Hara will be the USG Rep and Andy Waldren will be the GPSA rep. for the SDA 
Board. 
·         Council was reminded to keep working on priorities.  Council will have the entire meeting on 
July 5 to work on the document. 
 


